
 

9 October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term we are delighted to be participating in the Christmas fundraiser with IQ 
Cards. The funds that we raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the 
school. 

Your child will be bringing home with them the amazing design they have created. IQ 
Cards will print this design onto high quality Stationery including Greeting Cards, 
Postcards, Gift Wrap &, Sticky Gift Labels.  Also, some fun and affordable gifts:  Fridge 
Magnets & Keyrings home  

Your child’s name will be printed onto all the products for that personal touch! 

The quality and price of these products is fantastic and they are perfect to give to 
friends and family, thank you in advance for your continued support.  

The order form is on the reverse of their design.  

Please check your child’s name is spelt correctly and is exactly how you would like 
it printed onto the products & clearly fill in the quantity of each product that you 
would like to order.   

Payment:  
Please pay the total amount of your order online through MCAS by the Friday 16th 
October 2020 (no cash payments accepted) 

All order forms must be returned to class teachers by 16th October 2020. Any 
orders which have not paid in full by 16th October cannot be processed. 

 All ordered products will be handed out in December. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Digby 
 


